Dear City of Vaughan - Committee of Adjustment:

As member of the community impacted by the Minor Variance Application A168/21, this letter is to express my personal disapproval of this application.

We live in a community where homes are close to one another and it is not fair to the community that certain homeowners, and their contractors, choose to not comply with the laws, rules, regulations and policies created by the City of Vaughan and the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks. To make things worse, we are not talking about structures/equipment that are not yet in place. Everything has been built and running for months – in clear breach of the rules, regulations, and bylaws.

These rules, regulations, and bylaws exist for a reason – to keep communities safe and to ensure that the rights of individuals are protected. Simply put, these rules, regulations, and bylaws should apply equally to everyone.

Homes should be one's space, where families get to enjoy life and comfort. Should the City of Vaughan approve this application, they would remove this from the community members and set a negative rule-flouting precedent for others.

Thank :	you.		, ,	1
Name	Angelo) + Chris	stina t	tresta.
Addres	532 5	ohnsw	ood	Cres.
Phone 1	number			
Email				